From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Objection to plan to move Sunnica headquarters to Chippenham
Date: 16 May 2022 07:32:37

Dear Sirs,

I object to the proposed plan to propose a new situation for the Sunnica substation on the
grounds that it does not leave enough time for a proper consideration of this development,
even with the extension of the time for a review meeting to 18th July.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Klingaman





